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Tech Tip 
 

POWERED by PROPANE 
 

From your friends at New York Bus Sales 
 

Complaint -   Bus was designed not to start when the fuel door is opened but when we were checking 

it noticed that it did start when the door was open. 
 

Cause - The magnet on the fuel door used to operate the switch has moved away from its 

intended position. 
 

Correction -  If you look at Figure #1 you can see the switch located in the fuel fill compartment. 

Looking further in Figure #2 you can see where the magnet has rolled down to the 

bottom of the fuel door and is resting on the lip of the door. 

 Adding some silicone to the frame of the opening as in Figure #3 and placing the 

magnet in the silicone as in Figure #4 and letting it sit and dry will assure the magnet 

will not “roll” from its position. 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  It is recommended that the switch operation be checked at each PM.   

 

        
                        Figure #1       Figure #2 
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                         Figure #3      Figure #4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 

 http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm  

 

Contact Our Service Department with Any 
Questions 

 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 
Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 
 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 
Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 
Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 

 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext.237 
Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com  


